

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss V Chant

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01795 470862

VCC/ELB/Class Photographs

5th June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

On Friday 9th June 2017 we have a photographer coming in to school who will photograph your child's class as a whole.

We will once again be having the "expressions" photograph rather than the traditional style of photograph, and we have chosen this company as they offer very competitive products and prices for you as parents and carers.

You will be sent a proof of the photograph in due course which you may either order via the school, or you may choose to log on to the photographic company's website and order the photographs plus additional merchandise bearing your child's class photograph.

Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time and in full uniform.

Yours sincerely

Miss V Chant Acting Headteacher